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Students from Faculty of Law, University of Belgrade, visit
Embassy of India

On 15th March 2018, H.E. Mrs. Narinder Chauhan, Ambassador
of  India  held  an interactive  presentation  on  India  and India-Serbia
relations  to  a  group  of  15  students  of  the  Law  Faculty  from  the
University of Belgrade at the Embassy premises.  The students were
members of the United Nations Club. 

Ambassador  in  her  presentation  gave  an  overview  of  the
development  of  relations  between  India  and  Serbia,  emphasizing
India's traditional openness to Serbia, along with the new possibilities
for  the  development  of  cooperation in  various  sectors.  Ambassador
also spoke extensively on India‘s position on major international issues
inlcuding  reform  of  the  United  Nations.  The  documentary  films
‘Digital India‘ and ‘Nirvana & Beyond‘ were screened for the students.

The Faculty of Law, established in 1808, as part of the University
of Belgrade,  is one of the largest law faculties in the region, with a
long tradition of being in the forefront of the country’s legal education.
It  has educated almost  50,000 law graduates.  At present  there are
about  8,000  students  enrolled  in  the  undergraduate  studies  at  the
Faculty of Law, and hundreds more at various levels of post-graduate
studies.
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